
 

 

 

 

Dear Resident or Occupant  
 

 

25 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

RE:  COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION – CONCLUSION OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES - MCDOUGALL 
STREET, KIRRIBILLI  

 

From Saturday 30 November and Sunday 1 December 2024 McDougall Street, Bradly Avenue and 
Hipwood Street will be open to all traffic. The temporary road closure has now concluded for the 
Jacaranda blooming season of 2024. 

Council has been carefully monitoring the pedestrian safety, number of visitors to the area and blooms 
on the Jacaranda trees. The expected six week closure period was subject to change and has now 
concluded earlier due to a reduction in foot traffic.  

Please slow down as pedestrians are around. 

If you have questions regarding these temporary traffic arrangements during Jacaranda season, please 
email: council@northsydney.nsw.gov.au or call 9936 8100.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bec Thomas 

Road safety Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


